
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

REGIONAL STATISTICS COMMITTEE 
 

RSC RESOLUTION NO. IV-A-06-2022 
 

“REQUESTING REGIONAL GOVERNMENT AGENCIES AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS 
TO SUPPORT THE CONDUCT OF PHILIPPINE IDENTIFICATION AND BIRTH 
REGISTRATION ASSISTANCE PROJECT IN 2022”                 

 
WHEREAS, the Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) is mandated to carry out Republic Act 

(RA) No. 11055 or the Philippine Identification System (PhilSys) Act , and to 
administer the Law on Registry of Civil Status or Act No. 3753, as well as other 
Civil Registration Laws; 

 
WHEREAS, RA No. 11055 provides that the applicant’s birth certificate is the basic 

documentary requirement for identification of citizens seeking to register             
with PhilSys; 

 
WHEREAS, aligned with the goal of the Civil Registration and Vital Statistics Decade 2015-

2024 is the PSA’s national campaign to improve civil registration, especially the 
birth registration; 

 
WHEREAS, there is a need to increase the level of civil registration especially in marginalized 

communities, and to ensure that they have their Philippine Identification (PhilID) 
cards issued which would serve as a gateway for them to claim their social 
benefits and legal identity; 

 
NOW THEREFORE, on motion duly seconded, BE IT RESOLVED AS IT IS HEREBY 

RESOLVED, to request the regional government agencies and local government 
units (LGUs) to support the conduct of PhilID and Birth Registration Assistance 
Project in 2022. 

 
RESOLVED FURTHER, to request the regional government agencies and LGUs to assist the 

PSA in identifying and registering the births of marginalized communities, 
including indigenous peoples, Muslim Filipinos, and the poorest sector in 
cities/municipalities with a low-level of birth registration. 

 
SIGNED, this 4th day of February 2022 via video conference. 

         
 

 

LUIS G. BANUA 
 RSC Chairperson and 
 Regional Director, NEDA IV-A 

 

Attested by: 
 
 
 

CHARITO C. ARMONIA 
RSC Vice-Chairperson and 
Regional Director, PSA RSSO IV-A 

http://rdccalabarzon.gov.ph/

